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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees
From: Mary Kemper, Executive Director for Instructional Leadership
Date: Monday, June 26, 2023

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Dr. Angie Brooks

Re:  Innovative Courses

In order to provide the opportunity for CISD students to earn an Associate of Arts degree from Dallas 
College while enrolled in our district, we request the addition of the course titled College Transition 
(PEIMS Code N1290050) to be approved as an Innovative Course at both CHS and NTH@C. This 
course is on the TEA list of approved Innovative Courses for 2022-2023 and we anticipate it being 
on the approved list for 2023-2024 when it is released by TEA.

By adding College Transition (also called EDUC 1300 at Dallas College), we will now offer Dual 
Credit courses to comprise an entire Associate of Arts degree for our students.

RECOMMENDATION: 
That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approves College Transition as an Innovative Course 
for the 2023-2024 school year.


